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April   5,   2020  
 
 
New   London   School   Community,  
 
 
Thank   you,   students,   families,   and   district   employees   for   your   continued   efforts   to   support   the  
School   District   of   New   London.   
 
As   we   enter   the   third   week   of   digital/distant   learning,   I   am   hopeful   students,   and  
parents/guardians   are   becoming   comfortable   with   established   learning   platforms   and   routines.  
Just   as   the   phrase   states,   "Rome   was   not   built   in   a   day,"   our   instructional   delivery   with   students  
and   families   will   continue   to   evolve   to   meet   the   needs   of   our   school   community   every   day.   Note  
that   digital/distant   instruction   will   take   place   on   April   6   and   7.   Our   District   Spring   break   will   be  
recognized   April   8   -   13.   Digital/distant   instruction   will   resume   on   April   14.  
 
Digital/Distant   learning   will   continue   through   Friday,   April   30,   unless   directives   from   the   State   of  
Wisconsin   alter   the   end   date.  
 
Continuation   of   meal   distribution   will   be   ongoing   until   further   notice.   Note   that   meal   distribution  
will   additionally   take   place   on   April   8,   9,   and   13   with   our   rural   transportation   routes   and   in   town  
distribution   locations   at   UCC   Church,   New   London   Intermediate/Middle   School,   and   New  
London   High   School   Monday   through   Friday   between   11:00   am   and   1:00   pm.   Meals   are  
available   for   all   children   from   birth   to   age   18   and   are   free.  
 
I   encourage   you   to   have   continued   frequent   and   open   communication   with   District   staff   as  
necessary.   Let   us   all   do   our   part   to   mitigate   COVID-19   from   our   community,   state,   and   country.  
Our   collective   effort   is   the   key   to   success.    Stay   focused,   and   positive!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Scot�   Blec�  
 
Scott   Bleck  
District   Administrator  
 

 


